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Please leave your comments in the comment box

below.

I strenuously oppose the current srv application. The
current council administration has not demonstrated
any level of fiscal responsibility. CPI ,LPI and wage
growth have not exceeded 2.3% yet rates have
increased up to 100% over the 4 year period with zero
improvements in services. And now an application for
an SRV of between 22 and 53 %.Coupled with drought
conditions and local businesses closing the majority
of the ratepayers are not in a position to absorb
massively increased costs. The mean age of this
community also demontrates a significant aged
population whose mental health is increasing in
jeopardy due to concerns over abilities to pay
exorbitant rates or put food on the table or afford
basic amenities such as medication or services. The
CGRC should be subjected to a complete audit to
determine the state of the irregularities including by
OLG for breaches of policy and due diligence.
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If you have attachments you would like to include with

your feedback, plese attach them below.

Your Details

Are you an individual or organisation? Individual

If you would like your submission or your name to

remain confidential please indicate below.

Publish - my submission and name can be published
(not contact details or email address) on the IPART
website

First Name

Last Name

Organisation Name

Position

Email

IPART's Submission Policy I have read & accept IPART's Submission Policy
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